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Foothills Public Shooting Complex Receives Grant from  
N.C. Youth Outdoor Engagement Commission 

SHELBY, N.C.– The Foothills Public Shooting Complex is pleased to announce that it has 
received a grant from the North Carolina Youth Outdoor Engagement Commission. This 
generous funding supported the purchase of new range vehicles to enhance the experience for 
participants at a variety of events hosted at the complex. 

The vehicles will be used to assist in moving participants around the range during events such 
as Archery, Metal Madness, Steel Challenge, and Skeet, among others. The addition of these 
vehicles will help improve event logistics and provide a more efficient and enjoyable experience 
for all attendees. 

"We are incredibly grateful for the support from the NC Youth Outdoor Engagement 
Commission," said Sandra Orvig, Director at Foothills Public Shooting Complex. "This grant will 
significantly  
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enhance our ability to serve the community and provide an even higher level of service to 
participants in our programs." 

The Foothills Public Shooting Complex remains 
committed to providing top-tier facilities for 
shooting sports enthusiasts and fostering 
community engagement in outdoor activities. 

For additional information about the Foothills 
Public Shooting Complex and its upcoming events, 
please visit www.foothillspublicshooting.cc or 
contact Sandra Orvig at 704-447-8230 or 
Sandra.orvig@clevelandcountync.gov. 
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